
Bus Bulletin - Notification System 
Bus Bulletin notification system will notify schools, parents, and students 
when there are bus delays, substitute drivers and/or a bus change.  

If you would like to receive instant notifications when something is 
affecting your child's bus, please register with Bus Bulletin. 

o Bus Bulletin is a FREE service  
o Registration is simple and fast 
o You will need your child's 10-digit student ID # 
o Multiple Notification Options: text messages, phones calls, emails, or all three  
o Your PRIVACY is protected 

For more information, or to sign up and start receiving notifications, please 
visit www.busbulletin.com.  

If you need assistance with registration, call Pinellas County Schools Transportation Department 
at 727-587-2020. 

 

Please Note: This system is not related to Pinellas County Schools emergency text message 
communications system.  If you would like to receive emergency text messages separate from 
the Bus Bulletin, please visit the Emergency Text Message System. 

 
School Bus Transportation Facts 

What you need to know… 

• Students should arrive at the bus stop 10 minutes before pickup time. 

• Students should remain at the bus stop up to 30 minutes after the scheduled 
pickup time before their bus is considered late. 

• Parents are responsible for providing the necessary assistance and protection 
for their child while going to and from the bus stop. 

• Parents are responsible for providing the necessary supervision of the child at 
the bus stop. 

• Students are to get on and off the bus at the same assigned bus stop each day. 

• If your child’s address has changed, contact your child’s school. 

• Questions? Call the Transportation Call Center, (727) 587-2020.  

http://www.busbulletin.com/
https://www.pcsb.org/Page/27186
http://busbulletin.com/parents/

